


0«70

Howard presented the March Branch Report. A teen poetry event was held at the Chelan
Library. Friends of the Wenatchee Public Library have received a $4,000.00 donation in
memory of Mark Warren. A Summer Reading Program workshop was held in Ephrata. The
theme for 2008 is “Catch the Reading Bug”. A genealogy workshop was held at the
Distribution Center. A system-wide One Book program featuring Sherman Alexie’s THE
ABSOLUTELY TRUE DIARY OF A PART-TIME INDIAN will run April through August and
will include book discussions at branches throughout the district.

Neumiller presented the Automation Report. New staff computers have been installed in
Moses Lake and Chelan, and the oldest staff computers in branch libraries are scheduled
for replacement. Early Literacy Stations have been delivered and are ready for use.
“What's New on NCRL Web” workshops have been held in Moses Lake, Omak, and
Wenatchee. Chad Roseburg held a workshop to introduce the new NCRL Help Desk, a tool
he developed to assist in reporting and tracking computer problems. Technology Tuesday
continues to be offered, with plans for increased advertising for the next sessions.

Executive Session to discuss filtering litigation was called at 1:51 p.m. After discussion, the
regular meeting reconvened at 2:25 p.m.

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees is scheduled for April 10, 2008 at the Distribution
Center in Wenatchee.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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